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OUR CALLING AT BCC
We have been called to be a loving family of Jesus’ followers,

empowered to reveal the beauty of the Kingdom of God

SERMON NOTES 
Use this space to help you pay 
attention and think about what 

___________________

Who spoke? 
___________________

What was the main
Scripture? 
_____________________

What did I learn about God?

What did I learn about the 
world?

What did I learn about 
being a Jesus follower?

What was the main idea?
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How Can It Be

The Table
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Blessed Be Your Name



READY TO
CONNECT?
SCAN THE QR CODE

UPCOMING CALENDAR:
FAQs on Baptism | October 22
Women’s Ministry | November 4
Call to Prayer | November 4

WELCOME! We are so glad you chose to worship with us this morning. Here 
are a few things you might want to know: 
KIDSLIFE & STUDENT MINISTRY: If you have kids with you, we have nursery 
and toddler childcare available during our worship gathering. Children’s minis-
tries are provided that meet in the KidsLIFE area, and Students (5th Grade - 
High School) meet upstairs in the Warehouse.
COMMUNION: An important part of our gathering is the celebration of the 
Lord's Supper to remember what God has done for us in Jesus. All are 
welcome to participate. If you are a follower of Jesus, at the appropriate time, 
you will be instructed to go to one of the tables and take the bread and the cup 
to share in this special meal.
PRAYER: If you have a need and would like prayer, please find someone with 
an orange lanyard, and we would be glad to pray with you. The Prayer Room 
(NEW LOCATION: upstairs in Room 214) is open every Monday evening from 
7:00-8:30 (excluding holidays). Volunteers are there each week to pray for the 
church, as well as with those who may come and desire prayer for something in 
their life. You can park in back and enter through the Office entrancs.
CONNECT WITH US: Scan the QR code below and click the “Connect With 
Us” button. You can let us know you were here, make a prayer request, sign up 
for our e-newsletter, or for any upcoming events.
TRAILHEAD: Stop by the Trailhead at the back of the gym to visit with one of 
our leaders about any questions you may have, or to discuss possible next 
steps. If you are here for the first time, we also have a gift for you there.

The Women’s Ministry of BCC would love to 
invite all of you to come and have a morning of 
fellowship, worship, and breakfast from 10:00 
AM - 12:00 PM on November 4th. This will be 
held in the gym, and this won’t be any normal 
worship breakfast, but will instead be a chance 
to experience and learn about expressive 
worship.

Women’s Ministry | November 4

On Sunday, November 4, we will be having out 
next Call to Prayer at 6:00 PM. The International 
Day of Prayer for the Persecuted Church is the 
next day, November 5, so we will kick off our 
prayers the night before, on Saturday the 4th. 
Eric Derry, our friend who serves with the 
missions organization Team Expansion, will be 
with us that weekend, guiding us in prayer on 
Saturday evening, and teaching us on Sunday 
morning. May God inspire us as we enter into 
fellowship with our persecuted Christian 
brothers and sisters.

Call to Prayer | November 4

242 is a home group for families with young, 
preschool age, children. It will meet on the 1st 
and 3rd Fridays at the Searle residence. Any 
months with 5th Fridays the group will also 
share a meal together. Childcare for the young 
ones is available during meetings!

NEW HOME GROUP


